

This letter contains important information.



HELP US STAY WELL THIS WINTER

03/02/2023

Dear Parent/Carer

Due to unforeseen circumstances, the School Aged Immunisation Service was unable to visit and vaccinate your child in school last week (03/02/2023). Please accept our apologies for this.

The team have confirmed a new date to visit school and complete the scheduled flu vaccinations for year 7,8 and 9.

The new date to visit school is **Tuesday**, **7 February**.

Yours sincerely,

K Webb SMahoner

Susan Mahoney and Karen Webb Immunisation Team Leads